
Newsletter Term 4  

Wk 3 2024 
 
Kia ora e te whānau.  
 

Appreciation and Gratitude: 
 
We have had a pretty busy start to term 4 and I am taking this opportunity to 
express our appreciation and gratitude to everyone who has been working 
hard, challenging themselves, helping out, and going the extra mile. 

 
Lamb & Calf Day 2024: 
 
Saturday was such an amazing day. The rain held off and the masses turned 
up to enjoy everything that Lamb and Calf day had to offer. It was a very 
busy day and most of the stall holders were run off their feet! 
 
I am pleased to announce that by early calculations Lamb and Calf Day 2024 
brought in an estimated profit of $46870! This is an estimate as we do have a 
few expense invoices to be paid. This is such an amazing result and we 
couldn’t have done it without the support from our awesome school 
community. 

 
Students: 
 
As well as all of the learning that happens in classes every day the students 
have had many opportunities to showcase their passion and talents outside 
of the class. They have been on many school trips; Capital E in the city, the 
seniors have been participating in Epro8 sessions, senior school athletics, 
our juniors have been heading off to Plimmerton School for swimming 
lessons each Tuesday, the touch rugby teams have begun their season on 
Tuesday and Whitireia competed at the Tiaki Ariki tournament at the arena. The staff have been proud of 
the extra effort students have put in during these events. Their behaviour has been excellent and they all 
continue to demonstrate our school values. On top of all of this, they have been wonderful helpers in 
preparing for and at Lamb and Calf Day. 
 
Staff: 
 
None of the things mentioned above could happen without the extra thought and effort from our wonderful 
staff. As well as preparing daily lessons for their classes, they spend time meeting and planning to provide 
the students with the many opportunities above. Sometimes things don’t go to plan and sometimes this is 
out of their control, but they do a fantastic job of being flexible and responding positively in situations that 
can be challenging. I am grateful for all the work staff do.  
 
Parents, whānau and community: 
 
Much like the staff, the opportunities provided to students couldn’t happen successfully without the help of 
parents. Many of the trips and events require extra supervision or specific assistance and the staff 
appreciate the time whānau give up to help. We are also very grateful for the time whānau give to read and 
fill out forms and communicate with their child’s teacher so they can be successful on trips or at events.  
 
Lamb & Calf Day support: 
 
For most of us, thinking around Lamb & Calf Day happens in October, but there is a group of very 
dedicated parents who start this from the beginning of each year. There is so much preparation and behind 
the scenes work that happens long before the event to make sure we have an amazing Lamb & Calf Day. 



On behalf of the school, I would like to thank this wonderful group of people. We appreciate everything you 
do and all the extra hours you put in. I would also like to show our appreciation to everyone in our 
community who has contributed to Lamb & Calf Day in some way; selling raffle tickets, donating to the 
jumble, donating baked goods, helping out before, during and after the day. 
 
 

 
Ngā mihi  
Caine Webster - Principal 
principal@pauatahanui.school.nz  
 
 

LAMB AND CALF DAY 

  
 

 
 

 

 

     
 

 

• Please return your helpers shirts back to the office asap. 
 

• If you haven’t paid for your raffle tickets or food boxes, please make payment into the school 
account asap. 

 

• If you have won one of our silent auctions, you would have been contacted. Your voucher is in the 
office and you can pay in cash or by bank transfer.  

 

• We have sacks of cocoa husk for sale at $10 a bag. These usually are sold by the garden centres 
or Ablaze for around $25. They are fantastic (nice smelling) mulch for your garden. Email me if you 
would like to purchase any. 
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KAWHIA HUB 

  

 
 

 



TAINUI HUB 

  
 

 



 
 
 
 



 

RAUKAWA HUB 

  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 



WHITIREIA HUB 

  

 
 

 
 



THANK YOU VERY MUCH TO OUR LOYAL SPONSORS WHO HELP IN MANY WAYS 
PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADVERTISE HERE 

office@pauatahanui.school.nz 
 
 

Contact Natalie for more info natalie@elitedance.co.nz 
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